
 

Check Out Our New Wheels!!! 

 After going for almost 8 months without a car, we are so very thankful to God 

for providing us with a brand new Toyota Land Cruiser Hardtop that seats 10.  Thank 

you to all of you who prayed for this and who generously donated to make this 

purchase! You bless us richly! 

 On our trip to South Africa, to pick up the new car, we were also able to 

purchase  a brand new engine (0 miles) for our old Toyota Hilux.  When we got back to 

Montepuez, the missionary mechanic who lives near us, put the engine in and it 

worked great.  Praise God for that, too!  

So now, instead of choosing whether to walk 

or bike, we get to choose Hilux or Land 

Cruiser.  Our  ministries are back up to full 

speed in the more remote villages where we 

work.  Each of the vehicles  has  been used 

for the needs of people here too (ex. carrying 

dead bodies, hauling  crops, giving rides, 

etc.) 

 Praise God for His provisions!  And 

again, thank you to all of you who made 

these purchases possible!   

Brad Salyer and his sons lower the new engine into 

the old body of our Hilux!  
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